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Hello Heidi,

Would you like to help create the future of public transportation in Vancouver?
Alliance for Community Engagement (ACE) has a one hour discussion with
transportation planner Eddie Montejo and Vancouver City staff next Wednesday,
November 16th, at 11 a.m. Please join us!

This is an informal session where we will get an overview of the Vancouver
Transportation System Plan (TSP) and have a chance to ask questions and give input
on the plan's recommendations, strategies and draft transportation networks as the
process moves forward.

Here is the Action Alert information:

The City of Vancouver is seeking feedback on the future of transportation in
Vancouver. It is offering an "Online Open House" to share information on the current
draft, which includes a survey for feedback. Please take the time to fill out this
survey on the TSP at (https://www.beheardvancouver.org/tsp). The survey will
form the basis for projects and programs that the City will eventually invest in.

“The TSP is still underway - the plan will help guide transportation decision
investments in the City over the next 20 years. As of Summer 2022, the City has
made progress on the TSP by drafting ‘Big Ideas’ for the plan as well as drafting
transportation networks. This open house summarizes this recent work and will ask
for your feedback to help shape the plan's recommendations and strategies as the
process moves forward.”

If you haven't already, please use the above link to learn about the draft plan, fill
out the survey, and bring your thoughts, questions and feedback to the meeting
on Wednesday, Nov. 16th. You can also review the project documents listed on the
lower right side of the page at the same link above.

Please email Cathryn at chudyca@gmail.com or Heidi at
hcodystudio@gmail.com, or respond to this email, and let us know that you plan
to attend. City staff would like to know how many will be attending. The City uses
Microsoft Teams, and we will send out the link for this, early next week. We hope to
see as many of us as possible! Thank you for participating.

Heidi Cody and Cathryn Chudy
Alliance for Community Engagement
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